Mp., F_ G, Lentine

Nuclear Licensing Administrator
Tormmonwealth FdAison Comnany

P. 0. Box 767

Chicago, Nlinois 60606

Near Mr, Lentine:

We apnreciate the notification of the Zion, Unit 1 Cycle & schedule delay
nlans to delay, correspondingly, Commonwealth Edison Company's
fuel management schedules,

t 1s noted, however, that the submittal scheduies for th2 summary présen

ation to NRC has been slipped 2 months and the methodology topical report
o be submitted to NRC for review has been slipped 14 months, This allows
onlv five months between receipt of the topical report and its approval

an unreasonably short review perfod. The thirteen month review perfod in

the original schedule 1s more realistic.

We also refterate a point made during ocur May 12, 1971 meeting regarding
the intended ""N.%0" letter submittal. Such a submittal may not he
adequate. The initfal reload analysis using a new methodology or by a
new oraanization even thouagh using an established methodologqy, normally
requires a reload report., Therefore, CECO cthould be prepared to comply.

Nther than the above 1tems, the reschedule appears accentable.

Sincerely,

Original signed by:

Cecil 0, Thomas, Acting Chief

Standardization & Special
Projects Pranch

Division of Licensing
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Mr. F. G. Lentine

Nuclear Licensing Administrator
P. 0. Box 767

Chicago, I1linois 60606

Dear Mr. Lentine:

We appreciate the notification of the Zion, Unft 1 Cycle 8 schedule delay
and your plans to delay, correspondingly, CECO's fuel management schedule.

It is noted, however, that the submittal schedules for the Summary
presentation to NRC was slipped 8 months and the Hethodo1o?y Topical
submitted to NRC for review was slipped 14 months. This allows only
five months between receipt of the topical report and its approval -
an unreasonably short review perfod. The thirteen months provided in
the original! schedule 1s moye realistic.

We alsc refterate a point made during the May 12, 1981 meeting regarding
the intended "50.59" letter submittal. Suzh a submittal is not necessarily
adequate. The initfal r2load anzliysis using a new methodology or by new
organization even though using an established methodology, normally requires
a reioad report and CECO should be prepared to comply.

Other than the above {tems, the reschedule appears acceptahle.

Sincerely,

Harold Bernard, Acting Chief

Standardization & Special
Projects Branch

Mvisfon of Licenting
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